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ADDENDUM 3 
September 4, 2018 

 
To Respondent of Record: 
 
This addendum, applicable to work referenced above, is an amendment to the proposal and plans and specifications and 
as such will be a part of and included in the Contract Documents. Acknowledge receipt of this addendum by entering the 
Addendum number and issue date on the space provided in submitted copies of the proposal.   

 
 

CHANGES TO THE  SPECIFICATIONS 
 
 
Request For Competitive Sealed Proposals, paragraph 5, revise and replace with the following:  
 
For questions regarding this solicitation, technical questions or additional information, please contact Fred Flores, 
Contract Administrator, in writing via email to: Fred.Flores@saws.org until 10:00 AM (CT) on August 30, 2018. Answers 
to the questions will be posted to the web site by 4:00 pm (CDT) on September 6, 2018 as a separate document or 
included as part of an addendum. Be advised that firms responding to this RFCSP (Respondents) are prohibited from 
communicating with any other SAWS staff, the Consultant, the Developer, or COSA officials regarding this RFCSP up until 
the contract is awarded as outlined in the Instructions to Respondents.     
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